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Next half term we will be exploring the history of our local area. 

Our topic will be all about Matthew Boulton, who is an important person that lived in our local area, and James Watt. 
As part of our topic we will visit two important places in our local area: Soho House and Handsworth Park.

Over the Christmas holidays, we would like you to sketch a picture of somewhere in your local area that is important to you.


[bookmark: _GoBack][image: Image result for handsworth park][image: Image result for Handsworth]



[image: Image result for Grove School Handsworth]Please bring your sketches back to school on Tuesday 9th January 2018.
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